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June 4, 2021 
 

Dear Jamestown School District Families,  

The 2020-2021 school year has ended and with the efforts of our dedicated staff and your valued partnership, we made it 
through a challenging year! 

I wanted to share with you our expectations for the fall in relation to our school day. For the upcoming 2021-2022 school 
year, the district is making preparations to resume our regular school day, 8:18 AM- 2:40 PM for Jamestown Elementary 
and 8:30 AM -2:50 PM for Chinese Camp with all in-person instruction. In addition, we will be offering after-school 
program care until 6:00 PM for grade levels TK-3 and Chinese Camp Science Academy. If you are interested in this option, 
you must contact Dan Harrison at 984-4704 ext. 113 to receive an application to sign up your child(ren). Planning will occur 
over the summer to provide a schedule for after school intervention classes and enrichment activities for grades 4-8. We will 
continue to use PIKMYKID for 8:00 AM arrival and 2:40 dismissal, however it may be possible to resume regular bus 
transportation services. Bus transportation options and requirements will be communicated to you at Arena Registration. The 
District will also continue to provide free breakfast and lunch to ALL students daily.  

Be assured that our priority is still the safety of students and staff, and we will continue to follow all school and workplace 
guidance as issued by the state and local Public Health Officials, and Cal OSHA.  We will monitor the status and the 
guidance over the summer months, and we will communicate to you a clearer picture of the necessary requirements for in-
person instruction by Arena Registration in August.  

The district would like to inform you of several opportunities available for your child this summer. First, we will have 
counseling services throughout the summer. We have a dedicated hotline number 984-5217 ext. 3196 and Jay Roberts, our 
school counselor, will be responding during the weeks of June 7-July 16. Summer School Bootcamp for incoming grades 1-
8 will begin July 19-August 13 from 8:00-2:30 and sign-ups will continue until classes are full. Counseling services will be 
provided during the summer school day, as well as English Language Development support.   

Please review the Jamestown School District  website, www.jespanthers.org during the summer for updates on district news 
and for grade level learning links and resources for you and your child(ren) to use, if you choose.  

Jamestown School District wishes all of you continued health, safety, and some well-deserved summer relaxation. The 
district office will continue to be open during the summer months, and please do not hesitate to reach out for any questions 
or concerns.  

 

In partnership,  

 

Contessa Pelfrey, Superintendent 
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